
Tuftonboro Agricultural Commission (TAC) Meeting  12/24/18 

Minutes for 12/24/18 
Selectmen’s Office Town Hall 

Special Meeting Called to Order at 9:30 am 

Present: Sue Wingate, Mike Haeger; Joan Magrauth, Bill Marcussen  

A special meeting was called to discuss the expenditure of remaining funds in the budget. 

1. The purchase of the shed approved previously was undertaken by Geoff Blackett.  

2. We discussed whether to purchase a JORA food waste composter if there were sufficient 

remaining funds. The JORA will enable us to include food waste composting in our composting 

demo in the community garden. If we buy the JORA through the Northeast Recycling Council 

and pick it up in Vermont. The cost will be under $500. A motion was made by Mike and 

seconded by Joan to purchase a JORA if there were sufficient funds in the budget. The motion 

was approved. 

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:10. 

Next meeting: Tuesday 01/08/19 

 

Minutes submitted by Sue Wingate 


